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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

 
Above 95%  

HALF TERM FIGURES 

Below 95% 

Great opportunities to help others seldom come, but small ones 

surround us every day. 

Well done to all of this week’s  

winners.  

 

Trelissick— Willow 

Trerice— Tyler P 

Pendennis—Bailey T-D 

Glendurgan—Brooke J 

St Michael’s Mount—Sophia M 

 

 
CUP WINNERS 

Cups to stay in school, medals are 
for keeping 

Year 3 –   Javen J 

Year 4 –    Jonathon W 

Year 5 –   Finlay P 

Year 6 –Tommy Lee O 

ARB –   Kyle J     

Signer of the Week—Jack M 

Fair Play—Evie R 

Arts Cup—Sebastian McI 
 
Writer of the Week  -Year 3—James C 
 
Writer of the Week—Year 4—Martino  
 
Writer of the Week—Year 5—Frank A 
                                                      Grace Q 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It's hard to believe that it's the end of the first 
half term already! We have had a great first half 
term of the year, with so much happening. All 
children have made a positive start and there's 
a lovely atmosphere throughout the whole 
school.  

Yesterday, we had a peculiar netball match, 
where our two teams played one another. Mr. 
Head and Miss. Martin commented on how well 
the girls played in a lovely, but competitive 
spirit. Our footballers played well and all teams 
continue to develop every week. A huge thank 
you to Mr. Head, Mr. Newcombe, Mr. Knowles 
and Miss. Martin for their commitment to en-
sure that the teams play each week.  

At Penryn, we try to be as environmentally 
friendly as possible and we are currently re-
viewing our use of the newsletter. Mrs. Meek is 
posting a lot of information through our social 
media pages: Facebook and Twitter and we are 
hearing that this is popular with parents. If 
you're not on Facebook or Twitter, our news 
feed on our school website copies the infor-
mation so that you'll never miss out. More 
information to follow.  

Our classes are tweeting more and more infor-
mation so that you're able to keep up with 
what's happening in school. It's often a great 
conversation starter to discuss what you've 
seen online. Our Twitter usernames are: 
@PenrynYr1 @PenrynYr2 @PenrynYr3 @Penry
nYr4 @PenrynYr5 @PenrynYr6 @PenrynARB 
@PenrynPrimary @PenrynOutdoors 
@PenrynPE @PenrynYrN @PenrynYrR 
@hadleymr7 @mrhitchens4   We'd love for 
more followers to see what we are doing.  

Please can parents of KS1 children ensure that 
they are supervised in the playcourt whilst 
waiting for the classroom doors to be opened . 
Thank you. 

 

Have a lovely half term break and we look for-
ward to seeing you back on Monday 30th Octo-
ber. 

 

Mr. Hadley and Mr Hitchens 

Heads of School  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 

The school council had their first 
meeting this week. We wrote our mis-
sion statement and our rules for mak-
ing sure all of the pupils of the school 
have a voice. We are all really looking 
forward to our next meeting! 

CAKE  BAKE 

A huge thank you to Friends of Penryn Primary 
School for running the Cake Stall this week and 
thank you to all who made the delicious cakes 
to sale.  The sale raised £239.63.  ARB will be 
using some of this money to learn new circus 
skills. 

Penryn Primary 

Academy 

 

Thursday 19th October 2017 
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DIARY DATES 

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER—SCHOOL CLOSED 

Christmas Fair—Saturday 2nd December 11.00am—
2.00pm 

DISCO DATES 

Friday 3rd November—bonfire theme 

Friday 15th December TBC 

Friday 2nd February 2018 

Friday 18th May  

EYFS—3.15—4.00pm 

KS1 - 4.30—5.30pm 

KS2—6.00—7.30pm 

 

 

 

MAKATON SIGN OF THE WEEK 

 

 

"Being able to communicate is one of the most im-

portant skills we need in life. Almost everything we do 

involves communication; everyday tasks such as learn-

ing at school, asking for food and drink, sorting out 

problems, making friends and having fun. These all rely 

on our ability to communicate with each other. 

 

Makaton is a language programme using signs and sym-

bols to help people to communicate. It is designed to 

support spoken language 

and the signs and symbols 

are used with speech, in 

spoken word order.- 
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